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I oppose eliminating vote by mail in Oregon. We have used vote by mail since the 

90s and it has worked for so many reasons. No long lines, I do more research on the 

issues and am better prepared when I submit my ballot, it is more user friendly for 

people that are seniors, people with disabilities, as well as working families. I DO 

NOT WANT TO GO BACK to in person voting. It is more efficient and it works!  

Please go not change it!!  


